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August 2017
Hello, Third Grader and Family!


Welcome to another school year at Hampton Elementary! My name is Mrs. Freels and I will be your teacher this year.  I hope you’re as excited as I am to begin a new school year. This will be my fifteenth year teaching at Hampton and my first year teaching third grade.  I can’t wait to dive into all of our learning together! I love to have fun at school, and I hope you do too!

Here’s a little bit more about me. I grew up here in Rochester, and l attended the University of Michigan for my undergraduate degree and Marygrove College for my Master’s degree. My husband Brian and I have two children.  Claire is six and is a Hampton first grader this year, and Cole is four and is in preschool.  This summer we took a big family trip to San Francisco and Lake Tahoe, California. I love running, reading, coffee, and teaching! 

Instead of inviting parents to visit classrooms on the first day of school, we are hosting a World of Welcome party on Wednesday, August 30. I’ll be in our classroom, Room 16, from 9-10 am. I hope that you will stop by, say hello, and take a peek at your new classroom!
The first day of school is Tuesday, September 5.  Our first day is a half day of school that begins at 8:10 and ends at 11:23.  Don’t forget to pack a morning snack!
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I can’t wait to meet you!
Warmly,
Mrs. Jill Freels

Jfreels1@rochester.k12.mi.us 
Parents, feel free to send me a
test email to this address! 

(Please note the “1”)  
Pl
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